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This Week… 

 
We have begun our new topic ‘Minibeast 
Madness’. We have had a really lovely 

week of learning; everyone has returned 
well rested and ready to learn. 

 
In English we have been writing 
minibeast poems with a focus on 
alliteration and describing words. 

 
In Maths we have been measuring 

length in cm and m. 
 
 

Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli’s 

Weekly Newsletter. 
1st March 2019 
Open Door: Tuesday 8:30am 

– 8:55am 

 
 

Next Week.... 
 

We will be looking at the author Chris 
Judge in English. 

In Maths we will be adding and 
subtracting. 

 
Please Note… 

. 
Please see Mrs Seagrave’s extra 
Newsletter for an important internet 
safety message. 
 
Parents evening is on the 7th March – 
Please sign up now. 
 
Our Lent Appeal this year will be in 
support of Help Refugees. Org 
Fundraising information to follow. 
 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

All of Year 1 – We have had a 
fantastic week!!! 

 

Homework 

Homework books are due back in 
on Wednesdays. 

The spelling test is on a Monday.  

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Harry – For pushing himself to 

go the Extra Mile. 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Hope – 

Eva S 


